
THE BIBLE FELLOWSHIP                   …we offer God’s Word 
95 Deerwood Drive,    Suite C,    Charlottesville,    Virginia    22911    USA      (434) 996-7583 

 
April 8, 2024 

Dear Saints; 
 
God bless you abundantly in Christ, God’s Son, our returning lord and savior. 
 
Although God has made me perfect in Christ, at times I fall short in other categories. Because of 
an error in the information I gave Kevin Browning for the 2024 Summer School teaching 
schedule, two of the class topical names need clarification and one needs to be changed; 
 
Rev. and Mrs. Arthur Poling are teaching:  A Scope of the Old Testament   (changed) 
Rev. Daniel Bader is teaching:   An Overview of the Gospels    (clarified) 
Raymond Myers is teaching:    The Gospel in the Stars    (clarified) 
 
Based on these corrected teaching titles, if you to want to change your application, please let 
Kevin Browning know. browningk788@gmail.com I apologize for any inconvenience this may 
have caused. Applications already received and all future applications will be considered 
according to the teachers and topics in the corrected class list below. 
 
 Morning Teaching Sessions:  A Scope of the Old Testament    [    ] 
 (choose one)   Taught by: Rev. & Mrs. Arthur Poling 
     An Overview of the Gospels    [    ]  
     Taught by:   Rev. Daniel Bader 
     The New Man Walk      [    ] 
     Taught by:         Joseph & Claire Suminski   
     Jesus Christ Our All in All       [    ] 
               Taught by:  Rev. Sidney Waite and Rev. Greg Earle  

   The Gospel in the Stars         [    ]  
Taught by: Raymond Myers    

   Tools for Biblical Research        [    ] 
Taught by: Rev. Earl Burton    

 
I am looking forward to seeing you at the 2024 Summer School, unless of course Christ comes back first. 
 
In His grace, 
 
 
Earl H. Burton 

 
PS  The morning classes are limited in size. If a morning class becomes full, we will inform any 
future applicants for that class that an alternant class application will be needed.    


